Robert Morrow

These proposed amendments give too much power to the DRBC's Executive Director. They allow
the DRBC to make up its own version of the Freedom of Information Act. Projects that haven't
even been started should not be allowed to have their deadlines extended on such a flimsy basis and
at the whim of the Executive Director. And above all the LNG terminals and pipelines have to stop
being approved. The nation and the world needs to move away from fossil fuels and this includes
methane gas, the real name for "natural" gas.



